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The new GTO's of Colorado racing shirt was debuted at the races. Anyone interested, please place our orders now!!!! 

Contact Jon Chevalier with your shirt size by 5/17, $15 per shirt. Even if you don't race, get one to support the team!! 
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PRESIDENT ôS LETTER  

 

This is turning out to be a 
great year for our club!  There are 

a lot of people stepping up and 

wanting to do things.  This is 

making my job a lot easier.  

Thanks to all!!! 
 

Hope to see everyone at Kris 

and Michelleôs house on May 

17th! 
 

 
President Brian 
 
 

 

 
             

President 

Next Club Meeting 
 

June 5th, 2014 

(probably) 

A new meeting place is 

being discussed, stay 

tuned. An email and/or a 

postcard will be sent out in 

plenty of time stating the 

next location. 
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CALL TO ORDER - WELCOME MEMBERS 

AND GUESTS: 

 

The May meeting was called to order at 7:00pm 

by President Brian Schachtner. There were 15 
members in attendance. 

 

PLEASE WELCOME (back) new (old) 

member Mike Victor to the Club! 

 
 

MEETING MINUTES:  

 

Jay Robinson read the minutes from the April 

Business Meeting and they were approved as 

read. 

 

 

TREASURERôS REPORT: 

 

Mary Chevalier gave the Treasurer's report, and 

we have a little less money than last month. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS:  

 

The annual Bowling Tournament was discussed, 

and al agreed it was a great time.  

 

A flyer was made for the Echo Car show. The 

date is July 12th, from 11 to 3.  

 

The club barbeque at Kris Nicklaus' house was 

discussed - the date is May 17th at 1pm. This is 

the same day as the Longmont Cruise, which we 

can all cruise to after the meal. All who come are 

asked to bring a side dish to share. 

 

Jared is still working on designs for a 30th 

anniversary shirt, more to come. 

 

The drag race shirt logo is done. Orders are 

being taken, please contact Jon Chevalier with 

your shirt size. Shirts are $15 each. 

The Christmas Party is moved to December 13th, 

as the Boot Grill had a conflict. In turn for 

changing our date, we will get the room for 

FREE. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  

 

Former member of the Classic GTO Association 

of Denver member Denny Deal is raising money 

for Wounded Warriors, and the Club agreed to 

donate $200 to the cause. 

 

A 30th anniversary picnic for the club is being 

discussed. We are looking at a park in the 

Loveland area, and have chosen September 7th 

for the date, with September 14th as a backup 

date. Mary Chevalier is checking into locations. 

The Denver Club will be invited. 

 

$500 is being given to the owner of Windsor 

Performance, Randy Jorgensen. Randy's wife 

Monica is undergoing cancer surgery. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:14pm 

 

NEXT BUSINESS MEETING:  
The next Business Meeting will (probably) be 

held June 5th. 

A new meeting place is being discussed, stay 

tuned. An email and/or a postcard will be sent 

out in plenty of time stating the next location. 

 

      Logo on the back of the drag race shirts 

 

 
 

BUSINESS MEETING MINUTES  




